Jeni Fisher

From: John Schonewille

Sent: January 11, 2023 1:26 PM

To: Brian Treble Cc: Jeni Fisher

Subject: Domaine Queylus 3651 Sixteen Road

Brian:

I attended the subject property today and met with the owners who toured me through the site that is subject to the "By the Glass" endorsement and can confirm the outdoor patio remains in the same location and size as was permitted previously.

There has been no further recent development on site and the there is no outstanding Building Code Orders or By-Law infractions that would impact approval of the current request for the outdoor licenced area.

John

Our working hours may be different. Please do not feel obligated to reply outside of your working hours. Let's work together to help foster healthy work-life boundaries.



The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and destroy any copies of this information.